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Dear colleague,
 
Thank you for inviting ADIA to respond to the consultation on the revised shared Code of
conduct.
 
ADIA has reviewed the document and has no comments to make.
 
Kind regards,

 
 | Director of Policy

Australian Diagnostic Imaging Association

W www.adia.asn.au

 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 11 May 2021 2:55 PM
To: 
Subject: Consultation open: Review of the shared Code of conduct | invitation to participate
 
Dear Stakeholder
 
The Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia in collaboration with eleven other National Boards
is consulting on a proposed revised shared Code of conduct (revised Code) and is inviting you to give
feedback on the Boards’ proposals. 
 
Background
The following 12 National Boards share the Code and are taking part in this review:

·        Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Practice Board of Australia
·        Chinese Medicine Board of Australia
·        Chiropractic Board of Australia
·        Dental Board of Australia
·        Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia
·        Occupational Therapy Board of Australia
·        Optometry Board of Australia








